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SOUTHEAST REGION 
NEWSLETTER 

OF THE 
AMERICAN DAFFODIL SOCIETY 

WINTER IS UPON US!! 
 
This is the second week of January and 
most of North Georgia has been iced in for 
four days.  According to the weather bureau 
back in September or so, they predicted a 
dry warmer winter.  It was warm until late 
November at which time someone got their 
wires cross and winter came in like a lion.  
Since I am a late planter, I was not too 
concerned because cold weather doesn’t 
usually stay around this area that long, a 
little here and a little there. 
 
NOT!  It got cold and stayed cold.  My best 
days to plant, I had a house full of company 
and not one person offered to help.  All the 
helpers are now gone, Christmas is put 
away and still, where is my one good day in 
January to plant?  Some people would tell 
me, “I told you so”. 
 
 If I have learned anything over the past 30 
years, the weather is not always predictable  
and there will be one day between now and 
March that I will be able to plant my new or 
transferring bulbs.  I will not keep them in 
my old refrigerator for the next three years (I 
learned that lesson the hard way too). 
 
This will be my last Regional Newsletter.  
You will have a new Regional Vice 
President after the ADS Convention in 
Jackson, MS.  Jackie Turbidy will be taking 
over.  Jackie is a long time member of the 
ADS who came down to St. Simons, GA to 
retire to a warmer climate. 
 
We welcome Jackie as the new Regional 
VP. 
 
 
 

ADS Officers in the SE Region 
 

Executive Director 
Jaydee Ager 
P.O. Box 522, Hawkinsville, GA 31036-
0522 
jager@dishmail.net 
 
First Vice President 
Becky Fox Matthews 
1006 Waller Rd. 
Brentwood, TN 37027 
bfoxmatt@united.net 
 
Southeast Region Vice President 
Bonnie Campbell – Third Term  
590 Sandy Creek Road                       
Fayetteville, GA 30214 
shade007@bellsouth.net 
 
Southeast Region Directors 
 
John Lipscomb – Term Ends 2011 
13725 Providence Road 
Alpharetta, GA 30004-3526 
jwlipscombjr@comcast.net 
 
Corwin (Corky) Witt – Term Ends 2012 
P.O. Box 731 
Powell, TN 37849-0731 
cwitt@pstcc.edu 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Southeast Region Directors – continued 
 
Andrew Buhler, Jr. – Term Ends 2013 
2120 Whitfield Road 
Clarkesville, TN 37040 
andrew.buhler@jostens.com 
 
ADS Boards Members in SE Region: 
 
Historic Committee 
Sara Van Beck 
8300 Vedado Way, NE 
Atlanta, GA 30308 
Svanbeck@profilingsolutions.com 
 
Judges Schools 
Carolyn Hawkins 
7329 Kendel Ct. 
Jonesboro, GA 30236-2512 
Carolyn9999@comcast.net 
 
National Nominating Committee: 
Lois Van Wie – First Term-National 
Nominating Committee 
1506 Montclair Circle 
Maryville, TN 37803-5927 
vanwie1@bellsouth.net 
 
Special Appointments:  Legal Counsel 
Dick Frank 
1018 Stonewall Drive 
Nashville, TN 37220 
 
East Tennessee Daffodil Society 
Corwin (Corky) Witt, President 
P.O. Box 731 
Powell, TN 37879-0731 
cwitt@pstcc.edu 
 
Lois Van Wie, Treasurer 
1506 Montclair Circle 
Maryville, TN 37803-5927 
Vanwie1@bellsouth.net 
Membership:  $10.00 
 

Florida Daffodil Society 
Lori Johnson, President 
403 Mercury Dr. 
Tallahassee, FL 32305 
butrflylori@hotmail.com 
 
Pete Millet, Treasurer 
1104 Ivanhoe Road 
Tallahassee, FL 32312 
Petemillett@embarqmail.com 
Membership:  $5.00    Spouse:  $1.00 
 
Georgia Daffodil Society 
Darrin Ellis-May, President 
2155 Country Ridge Road 
Milton, GA 30004 
darrinsdaffs@gmail.com 
 
Dr. Katherine Allen, 2nd VP-Membership 
723 Nancy Gunn Circle 
Crawfordville, GA 30631 
ksallen@nu-z.net 
Individual: $10     Family: $15 
Youth:  (12-18)  $5 and under 12 - Free 
 
Middle Tennessee Daffodil Society 
Susan Bashan – Co-President 
4005 Harding Place 
Nashville, TN 37215 
newpennyantiques@aol.com 
 
Anne Owen, Co-President 
1203 Natchez Road 
Franklin, TN 37069 
Annieo1203@comcast.net 
 
Ann McKinney, Treasurer 
5134 Remington Drive 
Brentwood, TN 3027 
annmckinney1@aol.com 
Individual:  $20   Family:  $25 
 
 



 
ELECTED BY THE REGION FOR 2011 
 
Southeast Regional Vice President 
Jackie Turbidy – First Term 
113 Biltmore 
St. Simons Island, GA 31522 
Jturbidy2@gmail.com 
 
Southeast Regional Director – Term end 2014 
Bonnie Campbell 
590 Sandy Creek Road 
Fayetteville, GA 30214 
Shade007@bellsouth.net 
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ADS Convention 
Jackson, MS 

March 11-13, 2011 
 

Convention will be at the Hilton-Jackson 
Hotel in Jackson, MS 

www.hiltonjackson.com 
 

Convention Chair, Ted Snazelle 
daffyted@bellsouth.net 

 
Mark your calendar.  Jackson, MS is 

very close to us in the Southeast Region 
with the same blooming season. 

PLAN TO ATTEND! 
http://www.daffodilusa.org/ 

2011adsconvention/ 
 
 

 
The Middle Tennessee Daffodil 

Society 
will sponsor their 

Annual Daffodil Show 
at 

Cheekwood Botanical Gardens 
1200 Forest Park Drive 

Nashville, TN 37205 
on April 2 & 3, 2011 

Open to the public after judging on 
Saturday, 1:30 pm 

Go to the MTDS website: 
www.daffodiltn.org 

The Southeast Regional Show 
will be at the University of Tennessee 

Ellington Plant Science Auditorium 
Sponsored by 

The East Tennessee Daffodil Society 
on March 26 & 27, 2011 

Entries can be made between 8:00 am and 
10:30 am on Saturday. 

Open to the public after judging 
1:00 – 5:00 pm on Saturday 

1:00 – 4:00 on Sunday 
Contact:  Lynn Ladd 865/984-6688 

 
 

 
The Georgia Daffodil Society Show 

Co-Sponsored with 
North Georgia Council of Flower Show 

Judges 
will be at the 

Chattahoochee Nature Center 
9135 Willeo Road 
Roswell, GA 30075 

on March 19 & 20, 2011 
Open to the public after judging 

1:30 – 5:00 pm on Saturday 
12:00 – 5:00 on Sunday 

If you mention the daffodil show, entry fee 
will only be $6.00 

Contact:  Darrin Ellis-May  770/609-8010 
 
 

 

NEW 
DAFFODILS TO SHOW & 

GROW 
Larger format, spiral-bound. 

Order from the ADS web-store at 
www.daffodilusa.org 

$12 includes shipping (GA residents pays 
7% tax) 



NEWS AROUND THE SOUTHEAST:  
 
Florida Daffodil Society: According to the Florida Daffodil Society’s Newsletter, 
they had a very good year for their annual bulb sale.  They also continue to donate 
bulbs to public gardens with the understanding that the bulbs will be cared for.  I 
am listing the locations of the plantings in case anyone in the region has a chance 
to see the results in the spring. 
 

• Jake Gaither Golf Course , Tallahassee, FL 
• Kanaphaha Botanical Garden, Gainesville, FL 
• Cobb Middle School, Tallahassee, FL 
• Clarke Park, Orange Park, FL 
• Brokaw McDougal House (1850), Tallahassee, FL 
• F.S.U., Tallahassee, FL 

 
East Tennessee Daffodil Society:  Will have their spring meeting on February 6 at 2:30 
at the Shannondale Activities Center in Maryville, TN.  Corky Witt will be showing pictures 
from the Chelsey Show in London.  They will also be in charge of the Regional Daffodil 
Show this year at the University of TN.  See info above. 
Middle Tennessee Daffodil Society:  Will have their spring meeting on March 27 at 2:00 
at Cheekwood Botanical Gardens, Nashville, TN.  The program will be a hands-on training 
on how to stage flowers, singles for novices and collections for those looking for a more 
advanced challenge.  See info above for the MTDS Show.  The  MTDS also has worked with 
both Cheekwood in Nashville and Carnton in Franklin on their daffodil collections.  Both 
have ADS  Display Gardens.  They also had an educational booth at the Nolensville 
Buttercup Festival. 
Georgia Daffodil Society:  The GDS also had a good year on their bulb sale.  They 
continued to donate bulbs to public plants around the Metro Atlanta area.  Their annual 
daffodil show will be in a new location this year – The Chattahoochee Nature Center.  The 
location is just outside the perimeter of Atlanta (I285) a few miles off 400.  See details of 
show and address above. 
 

 
YEARLY NOMINATIONS 

FOR REGIONAL VP & DIRECTOR 
 

Each year the Regions of the ADS must elect a RVP and a RD for their Region.  The RVP is 
elected for a one-year term not to exceed three consecutive years.  The RD’s are elected 
for a three-year term. 
 
You may nominate a person to be the Regional VP and a person to be a Regional Director.  
This person/s being nominated has to be a member of the ADS and live in the Southeast 
Region.  Thank you for your help. 
 
 
Send or e-mail your nominations to Lois Van Wie. 1506 
Montclair Circle, Maryville, TN 37803-5927    vanwie1@bellsouth.net 


